
Senator Witkos; 

  

      I would respectfully ask you to oppose any new anti-gun legislation in Connecticut. 

  

     I have been involved with guns in one way or the other for 55 years or more. 

  

     Any guns I may have had have NEVER been a threat to others or been involved in any illegal 

action. 

  

     I have never committed and illegal act with any gun, and do not wish to be punished for the 

illegal act of another. 

  

     I do feel that my 2nd amendment rights are not granted by the government, but because of the 

2nd amendment, protected against government infringement. 

  

     This is based upon in-depth study of what the founding fathers opinions where when they 

formed the Bill Of Rights.  

  

     This study should be done by any who even remotely consider laws that may violate any of 

our Constitutionally guaranteed rights.  

  

     Both Connecticut and Federal Constitutions should be examine in the light of the framers 

opinions and writings. 

  

     I would respectfully ask you to read the letter found at the following link if you have not 

already done so. 

  

     http://www.infowars.com/over-1000-green-berets-sign-letter-supporting-second-amendment/ 

  

Thank You 

Peter Moses 

New Hartford, CT 
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